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Happy Friday again, I hope you have had a lovely week. 

As you will know, we have had a big focus this week on keeping safe online. In our          
assemblies today children were sharing some of the things they have learnt about 
through their discussions and activities in class. There was advice to be respectful,      
especially when you are playing games online, video calling friends and relatives or just 
using the internet to message others. Several children mentioned the importance of 
keeping personal information safe, and we should never meet someone in person that we 
have met online. Other children talked about how they have tried to cut down the number 
of hours they have spent on their devices. All good advice! 

We hope you continue to stay safe in your families online and we will continue to provide 
advice and links through our newsletters. 

 

Here is a useful youtube clip that you might find helpful; 

Keeping Children Safe on Gaming Platforms | Webinar for parents and carers | Safer   
Internet Day 2022 - YouTube 

 

Book Week (1st - 4th March) 

We have provided an information letter with this newsletter that highlights all that we 
will be doing to celebrate Book Week after half term. There will be lots of things going 
on as we go BOOK CRAZY!! from the 1st - 4th March. 

Date Time Event Venue 

Monday 27th June 2022 8.30am – 3.00pm Transition Event (Invite Only) Helston Community College 

Tuesday 28th June 2022 8.30am – 3.00pm Induction Day 1 (All Year 6 students) Helston Community College 

Wednesday 29th June 
2022 

8.30am – 3.00pm Induction Day 2 (All Year 6 students) Helston Community College 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Absences 
 

If a child is absent from 
school it is really important 
that you please call the school 
office to let us know why.  You 
can either leave a message on 
the dedicated absence answer 
phone, speak to a member of 
our office team or email:  
 

secretary@parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk  

Mobile Phones on Site 

Please can we remind parents and 
carers that the use of mobile phones 

on site is not permitted.  
Due to safeguarding 
reasons we have to ask 
that your  mobile phone   
remains away in pockets 
or bags.  Thank you for 
your understanding.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YO6Ux7qfYXk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YO6Ux7qfYXk


Weekly Attendance 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on WEEK 1 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class 
can 
aim 

Date Event 

15th February Cross Country - Race 5 - Mullion - 4pm  

18th February  Non Uniform Day - More information to follow. 

21st - 25th February HALF TERM  

1st March Cross Country - Race 6 - Helston Community College - 4pm 

3rd March World Book Day NON SCHOOL UNIFORM  

3rd March  Year 4 Eden Trip 

11th - 22nd April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

16th - 18th May Year 4 BF Adventure Trip 

23rd - 25th May Year 6 Barton Hall Trip 

Tuesday 14th June Cross Country - Fun Run - Mullion - 4pm 

Friday 1st July SUMMER FAYRE 

Cross Country Reminder 

Children from Year 1 to Year 6 are welcome 
to attend on Tuesday 15th February at 
Mullion Comprehensive School.  Winners of 
these races will earn points towards our 
school total.   

Good Luck!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 90.2 1 

Stars 83.7 2 

1FP/JD 85.5 0 
1BM 94.7 1 

2HE 88.5 1 

2NE 96 1 

3KD 96.7 0 

3SG/JB 84.1 0 

4SC 95.9 2 
4SR 87.7 6 

5RG 90.6 0 

5HH/PL 94.7 11 

6KH 95.8 1 

6DF 93.2 2 

Whole 

School 

Total 

91.2% 


